
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–3037/3dn
MES&TAY:cmh:jf

May 14, 1999

Representative Gard:

Per Rob Reinhardt, I have changed the dollar amounts in this draft and have asked
that the draft be immediately jacketed for introduction.  If the draft requires any
further changes, you will have to return the bill jacket to the LRB or have the changes
drafted as amendments to the bill.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

Tina A. Yacker
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–6927
E–mail:  Tina.Yacker@legis.state.wi.us


